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21 April 2021

Dear colleagues:
I am pleased to endorse the proposal by the Department of Psychology to create a graduate certificate in Health Psychology/Behavioral Medicine (HP/BM-CR).  The stand-alone certificate (Type 3a) will explore relationships among the behavioral, emotional, cognitive, social, and biological components of health and disease.  It will create opportunities to develop new expertise for practitioners in a wide variety of fields, from public health to rehabilitation sciences to nursing, and may prepare others for further graduate study.
The proposed certificate is well designed and does not duplicate any other currently offered at Ohio State.  It has the full support of the College of Arts and Sciences.
Sincerely,
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David Horn

Professor of Comparative Studies

Associate Executive Dean for Undergraduate Education
College of Arts and Sciences
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